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	Eshott Zoo visit,
	Individuals
	SUMMER14
	YES


Dear Parents,

Due to the unforeseen British weather conditions, Northumberland Zoo have been in constant communication with us this morning, regarding the safety of the site and informed us many of the enclosures would not be open and it is unlikely that some of the animals would venture out of their warm surroundings due to the cold wet weather.   We would be unable to enjoy all the animals and mostly outdoor activities.  
In the light of this, so that all our children can get the most out of the visit they have offered us an alternative date, which has been confirmed for Monday June 24th, same times, workshops and arrangements.
Those parents who had been asked to help, please can you confirm if you can still join us or not; if you cannot then parents who had previously volunteered their time will be asked if they could join us instead.    We need a specific number to maintain our EYFS, KS1 and KS2 ratios.
We are sorry about the late notice of this unavoidable postponement.
Yours faithfully,

H Hughes

Headteacher
